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I oppose any regulation that sets the state in governance of regulating firearms. 

Oregon has yet to show a government agency that can be non bias, fiscally 

appropriate, not infringe on others rights, not cost tax payers a fortune, and not have 

data leaks regularly. We already have the most stringent laws in the country and the 

State police need to be catching criminals so they can be prosecuted per our current 

laws.  


